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MOTUEKA GREEN RUSH NEWS 
 
The Motueka I-SITE report shows a very positive financial result – a great credit to 
the management. 
 
I have continuing concerns as to how our District is being, or in some cases not 
being, promoted.  We need to review our costs and the overall efficiency of 
promotion.  I am recommending a thorough review of the present practice. 
 
 
ARMISTICE DAY 
 
A Street Parade of military vehicles and a Service followed by morning tea was 
supported by TDC and well received by the RSA and its members. 
 
 
ZONE 5, TIMARU 
 
R Dickinson attended, and will report. 
 
 
AIRPORT AGM 
 
A satisfactory year was reported to Shareholders at the recent AGM.  I have 
recommended that Chair Ian Kearney attends a future Council meeting and reports in 
detail. 
 
 
CEO APPOINTMENT 
 
Meetings with our Consultant Brannigans Human Capital have resulted in a situation 
where regrettably, due to circumstances beyond anyone’s control, our final 
recommendation cannot be made to Council until after a further interview scheduled 
for 23 November 2006. 
 
 
 
 
John Hurley 



Mayor      http://tdctoday:82/Shared Documents/Meetings/Council/Full 

Council/Reports/2006/Mayors Report.doc 


